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SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TOWN OF MADISON 

July 20, 2017 

Minutes 

 

Committee members present:  Bob King, Paul Littlefield, Dave Downs 

Others Present:  Tim Hughes-videographer 

Where and When Posted:  The SWAC meeting notice is published in the Town Office upper and lower levels and in both 

town Post Offices.  A yearly schedule is published at the beginning of the year.  The meeting generally is the second 

Thursday of each month unless noted on the schedule or amended by a change notice posted in all the above locations 

at least 24 hours prior to the previously planned meeting. 

Meeting Called to Order:   7:45 AM 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:   Bob made a motion to approve the minutes from June 29, 2017 as written.  Paul seconded 

the motion.  It was approved unanimously. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS:   None 

NEXT SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING: The next meeting will be August 17th at 7:30 AM in the Town Hall 

Meeting Room. 

Transfer Station Pictures:  Paul got five pictures from the drone test.  We will need to review one at full resolution to 

see how much detail we can get. 

Hazardous Waste Info:  No news yet. 

Cardboard at NCR:  We think NCR is paying  $20 per ton for cardboard but we need to confirm and then check with 

NCIS.  Still need a cover for the container if we go with NCR. 

Non-Resident Coupons:  Dave to get wording changes to Linda for the web site and the transfer station flyer. 

Compactor:   Paul and Chuck to follow up on getting info and a quote on a new compactor.  Bob has info on state 

contacts for used equipment. 

2017 Objectives:   Dave to meet with Regan Pride of the North Country Council. 

OTHER NEW BUSINESS OR MEMBER’S “LIST” ITEMS:   

• Paul will be covering hazardous waste day in Conway again this year. 

• Propane tanks can now be put in with the scrap metal NCR says.  They just request that we put them on top of 

the pile so that they can pick them off and compromise them easily. 

• Tins cans can be placed in the scrap metal.  We should get a container to put them in like a large trash can or 

two so that people would not have to reach over the roll-off. 
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• We should look into glass crushing at Wolfboro.  See if it might be cheaper to transport it there rather than bring 

in a crusher. 

• It was noted that next year the BoS will be hiring a new Road Agent.  It was suggested that since the transfer 

station reports to the road agent that there should be representation from the transfer station of SWAC on the 

selection committee.  Bob will keep that in mind when the time comes. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  None 

Motion to adjourn:   Paul made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Bob seconded the motion.  It was approved 

unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 AM. 

 

 


